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1220 S.W. Third Avenuert ent of C servation
Agriculture Service 16th Floor

Portland, Oregon 97204

Decettber 21, 1979

Mr. Penald L. Ballard, Chief
Environmental Projects Branch 1
Division of Site Safety and Environments Analysis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comiu.ssion
Washington, D.C. 20553

Dear Mr. Ballard:

The Soil Conservation Service has reviewed the draft supplanent to the
final environmental statement related to the construction of Pebble Springs
::uclear plant units 1 and 2 (docket Nos. 50-514 and 50-515) .

We have no cc: rents to offer. We do appreciate the opportunity to review
and connent on this prcposal.

Sincerely,

. .

GUY W. NUI':'
State Conservatic ist

cc: Administrator, USCA, SCS, Nashington, D.C. 20013

\6AS 076 cool
sso *

2912a_to 5 52fg


